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March 28, 2018 

SENT VIA E-MAIL 

Cheryl Blundon 

Board Secretary 

Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 

P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, NL  A1A 5B2 

 

Dear Ms Blundon: 

Re: Correspondence from Board re hearing schedule 

I write regarding correspondence dated March 27, 2018, regarding the hearing schedule. 

The Labrador Interconnected Group welcomes a process in which Labrador-specific 

issues are dealt with at a distinct part of the hearing. It will provide for much greater efficiency 

and will save costs. 

Considering that Labrador-specific issues will not be dealt with in April, and in order to 

save costs, the Labrador Interconnected Group proposes to make its opening statement at the 

commencement of the portion of the hearing dealing with Labrador-specific issues. 

We trust you find the foregoing satisfactory. Please be in touch should you have any 

questions or concerns. 

Yours truly, 

Olthuis Kleer Townshend LLP 
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c. Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (gyoung@nlh.nl.ca; traceypennell@nlh.nl.ca; 

alex.templeton@mcinnescooper.com; NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca) 

 Newfoundland Power (ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com; lobrien@curtisdawe.nf.ca; 

regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com) 
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 Consumer Advocate (dbrowne@bfma-law.com; sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com; bbailey@bfma-law.com; 

sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com) 

 Industrial Customer Group (pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com; dporter@poolealthouse.ca; 

dfleming@coxandpalmer.com) 

 Iron Ore Company of Canada (van.alexopoulos@ironore.ca; benoit.pepin@riotinto.com) 


